
Dear family members, 
friends and visitors!
Due to the current CoV19 situation note the following:

	 	 It is not possible to visit sick patients at this time.

	 	 Please make contact via telephone instead!

	 	 Exceptions apply to patients receiving palliative care 
		  and children

Visitation rules will be adapted depending on how the CoV19 situation evolves. 
We kindly ask for your understanding.

Thank you for your support!

The Executive Board, 
Klinikum Wels-Grieskirchen
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aware


